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19 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Shire Residents and Ratepayers, 
 
 
RE: COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT NOTICE 
       CORONAVIRUS - COVID-19 UPDATE 
       Update: 19/03/2020 – 4.30pm  
 
Message From The Mayor 
 
Flinders Shire Council are following all Queensland Health protocols and directives. 
 
We are waiting for the test results of the 3 persons who attended the Conference with Senator 
Susan McDonald. I will notify you of the results as soon as we receive them. 
 
In the mean time please go about your daily lives and business as usual. Take all of the necessary 
hand hygiene procedures, keep the 1.5M distance from others where possible and stay home if 
you are sick.  
 
There are NO KNOWN cases of Corona virus or COVID - 19 in the Hughenden Community, at this 
time. All staff and Councillors, in self isolation are healthy and showing no symptoms, of which we 
are aware. The self isolation was purely PRECAUTIONARY as per Queensland Health Protocols. 
 
The only correct source for information with regards Corona Virus or COVID - 19 is through the 
attached websites. 
 
 
Further information can be obtained from: - 
 
Queensland Health - https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19   
 
Australian Department of Health - https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-
2019-ncov-health-alert  
 
 
If you have family and loved ones who do not have access to the internet please pass this 
information on to them. 
 
Please call me if you want any further clarification on Council actions and directives. 
Take care of each other. 
 
 
Fond regards, 
 
Jane McNamara 
MAYOR 
0429 417 115 
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